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FINANCIAL AID & AWARDS

July 2, 2020
To: Tim Gieshrecht
Registrar/Acting Treasurer

Northern Interior Cruising Committee

Re: Northern Interior Cruising Committee Scholarships - No. 103 - 5500

On behalf of the College of Mew Caledonia’s students, faculty and staff, thank you for continued support of our student awards program. We are
sincerely thankful for your generosity as we work to provide our students with a steppingstone to something greater. We are thrilled to advise that
Grady Kragt, is the recipient of your award.

We will be distributing all award cheques to students via mail, with a request to provide a thank you letter by email to our office. All thank you letters
received will be mailed to donors.

Our students need and appreciate your support more than ever as we walk together through these changing times. Thank you for helping with your
continued donations.

If you have any questions, please contact our Financial Aid & Awards department at finaid@cnc.be.ca

Sincerely,
Shelley Carter-Rose, Vice President

Student Affairs

Melissa McConnachie, Donor & Alumni Relations Coordinator
Communication Services

Kathy Howard, Financial Aid Advisor

Financial Aid & Awards



